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On October 8, 2014, Northwest Natural filed revised sheets for inclusion in its 
tariff, PUC OR No. 25. On October 20, 2014, and December 2, 2014, the 
company filed requests to extend the effective date. On December 17, 2014, 
partial replacement sheets as well as a request to Waive Statutory Notice were 
filed. 

This filing introduces Revisions and Additions to Tariff P.U.C. Or. 25 to Provide 
for Service to CNG Vehicle Fueling Equipment. 

In accordance with a decision of the Commission in the Public Meeting of 
January 13, 2015, the following sheets will become effective with service 
rendered on and after January 14, 2015: 

Third Revision of Sheet iii 
Second Revision of Sheet 00.1 
First Revision of Sheet 00.2 
First Revision of Sheet 00.5 
First Revision of Sheet 00.6 
First Revision of Sheet 00.7 
First Revision of Sheet 00.9 
Original Sheet 00.10 
Second Revision of Sheet C-1.1 
Second Revision of Sheet C-4 
Second Revision of Sheet RR-17 
First Revision of Sheet RR-17 .1 
First Revision of Sheet RR-18 
Second Revision of Sheet RR-20 
First Revision of Sheet RR-20.1 
Third Revision of Sheet 2-1 
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Second Revision of Sheet 2-2 
First Revision of Sheet 3-1 
Second Revision of Sheet 3-2 
First Revision of Sheet 3-3 
Third Revision of Sheet 3-4 
First Revision of Sheet 31-1 
First Revision of Sheet 31-9 
First Revision of Sheet 31-10 
Third Revision of Sheet 31-11 
First Revision of Sheet 32-1 
Second Revision of Sheet 32-2 
First Revision of Sheet 32-10 
First Revision of Sheet 32-11 
First Revision of Sheet 33-1 
First Revision of Sheet 33-2 
First Revision of Sheet 33-7 

One receipted copy of each sheet, as well as the executed copy of the request to 
Waive Statutory Notice, are returned for your files. 

Aster R. Adams, Ph.D. 
Program Manager 
Energy Resources & Planning 
(503) 378-5363 
aster.adams@sta~e.or.us 
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